

Ambition · Pride · Success

25th February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

On Tuesday 25th June we will be holding an additional Staff Training Day. This means the school will be closed to students all day. This is to support the professional development of our staff, and specifically to ensure that training can take place in advance of September 2019 to ensure that the quality of teaching is strong and consistent across the school. This day was previously planned to be an early-closure day to students at 2.00pm.

I wanted to alert you to this calendar change as early as possible to provide time to make childcare arrangements as necessary.

School will be open as normal for the rest of week.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal

